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I completely oppose of my rights and the right of others being taken way, for the sale 

and purchase of furs. this is a tradition and some people's way of life. taking away 

that right, is taking away a part our history and a passion and peoples way of living. 

so yes I oppose of this bill. I do belive people that agree with taking this right away do 

not understand and or do not value something that is so important and valuable to 

others in our community. so I ask that you take into mind what this will do and how it 

will affect so many families and individuals and how they live and thrive in this 

community. Thank you for your time. 


